
Friday 28th September 2018 

Newsletter 4 

Autumn Term 1, Week 4 

News for this week: 

Thank you to everyone who attended our first Parent Workshop, we hope you found it useful.  For the 

PowerPoint and handout information, please see our website under Pupil Zone—’Links and Games’.  

Thank you.   For Reception Parents - following the workshop, Mrs Mowlam has sent out information 

about current sounds in your child’s Reading Records.   She will update this each week.   

Thank you also to all those who made cakes and those who came along to support the Macmillan 

Coffee morning.  The last I heard, the total raised from cake sales and raffle was over £200! 

 

Swimathon 2018 

If any parents and children are interested in taking part in this year’s Swimathon at 

Wareham Sports Centre,  you can get your sponsorship forms from Mrs White in 

the office or see Miss McIntyre. It will take place on Saturday 13th October, meet at 

10.45am in the cafe.  This is a really fun event with both adults and children able to take part.  The 

money raised is split, 75% to the School and 25% to the named charity that the organisers, Wareham 

Lions chose.    

 

Parents’ Evening - this coming Monday we are holding our first Parent/Teacher Meeting  of the year.  

Please book a time in the office or speak to Mrs White or your child's teacher to arrange a different 

time if you cannot make it on Monday.  

 

Worth Less Campaign - today (Friday), Headteachers from across the country marched outside No. 10 

in London to raise awareness of the current funding crisis in education.  I attach a letter that explains 

the rationale behind the Worth Less campaign and its plight to get more funding for schools.    

 

 

 Please see the attached note from Mrs White regarding Flu Immunisations which are now offered to 

all children in the school.  Please return the paperwork to the office.  

 Flyers for Half Term Clubs run by Premier Sports are coming home today in bookbags,  There is also 

a Child’s Christmas Clay Club that is running on Sat 17th November.  There are some flyers in the  

office and full details on our Twitter and Facebook pages.  



Each week at our Friday Celebration Assembly we will hear about all the great learning from the 

week and Mrs See will award certificates and special gold Headteacher stickers to say Well 

Done. The children’s achievements will also be put up in the frames on the ‘Wow Work Wall’ 

outside her office.    

WELL DONE to our Award Winners this week who have all got their achievements on the ‘WOW 

Wall’… 

 DASP Citizen of the Week: 

Alicia 

Year 4 -  Flora 

Year 3 -  Beatrice 

Year 2 -  Gabriel 

Year 1 -  Emma 

Year R - Harriet 

Lunchtime Superstars: 

Connor & Gabriel 

  

 

 
 

OCTOBER: 
- Mon 1st October, after school - Parent Meetings 1 

- Wed 10th October, 2:30pm - Harvest Festival Open Assembly in Village Hall 
- Wed 10th October, 7pm - CSF Meeting at the River’s Arms 

- Saturday 13th October,  10:45am - Swimathon ‘ 
- Fri 19th October, 5:30-7pm, CSF Halloween Disco in Village Hall 

- Mon 22nd - Fri 26th October - HALF TERM (Mon 29th Oct- INSET 3) 
 

NOVEMBER: 
- Thurs 8th November, 10:45am- Remembrance Service at St Martins Church,    

Cheselbourne 
- Fri 16th November - Children in Need 

 

DECEMBER: 
- SAVE THE DATE! Wednesday 12th Dec - Christmas Service Date, 5:30pm at Milton 

Abbey 

- Tues 18th December CSF Christmas Meal  

- Thurs 20th December - Class Christmas Parties 

- Fri 21st December  - Last Day of Term (Spring Term Starts—Monday 7th January 

2019) 
 

Please see the website calendar which will also be regularly updated with dates.  
 




